## Falkirk Fiddle Workshop Summer 2024 Newsletter

Hope you all had a great Easter break. We start back on Tues 16th April with a member's night at The Orchard Hotel.

We had a great night at our fundraising ceilidh with the floor full of dancers all night, some great singers floorspots and members playing at the interval. We managed to raise £723 profit for our funds - well done to everyone and thanks to all who helped out and generously donated raffle prizes.

Our member's night on 14th May will also include our AGM.

From 1st April our weekly charges at Arnotdale will substantially increase. The workshop will now provide the tea & coffee to try and keep costs to a minimum. If you want a cuppa at the break you will now have to bring your own cup.

Our end of term party night is on 18th June. We are planning on having a meal at the Orchard followed by a music session.

Some of our members travelled north at the beginning of March and had a great night playing at the Inverness Fiddler's Rally. We have also been invited back again to play at Arnotdale's Fun Day on Saturday IIth May. Let's hope the weather is kinder to us this year!

	Beginners	Intermediate	Advanced
16th April	MEMBER'S	NIGHT	ORCHARD HOTEL
23rd April	Gavin Marwick	Ross Thomson	Jean Ann Callander
30th April	Gavin Marwick	Ross Thomson	Jean Ann Callander
7th May	Gavin Marwick	Ross Thomson	Jean Ann Callander
14th May	AGM	& MEMBER'S NIGHT	ORCHARD HOTEL
21st May	Ross Thomson	Jean Ann Callander	Gavin Marwick
28th May	Ross Thomson	Jean Ann Callander	Gavin Marwick
4th June	Ross Thomson	Jean Ann Callander	Gavin Marwick
11th June	MEMBER'S	NIGHT	ORCHARD HOTEL
18th June	PARTY NIGHT	& SESSION	ORCHARD HOTEL